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Show your support for those affected by Autism by participating in Spirit week April 17-21st!  

Today – Be An Individual – Wacky Wednesday 

Tomorrow – Hats Off to Autism – Hat Day 

Friday – Light It Up Blue! - Wear blue to support Autism Awareness  

 

April is Autism Awareness Month. Please join student council in spreading awareness by wearing blue 
every Friday to light it up blue and show support for those affected by Autism.  
 

Attention 7th Graders:  Your 8th grade trip to Washington DC is scheduled for October 5-6, 2017.  Second 

payments are due now! 

 
Announcement to all MS Athletes who intend to go out for a FALL Sport.  Again, all MS Athletes who intend on going out for a Fall Sport -- 
Next school year such as Football, Field Hockey, Girls Volleyball,  Boys & Girls Soccer, Boys & Girls XC.  I am talking about both current 8th 
graders who will be going to the HS next year to play HS sports as well as current 7th Graders who will be 8th graders next year playing 
middle school sports.  There will be an extremely important informational meeting that will take place on Friday, April 21 after school.  
Discussed at this meeting will be important items such as permission slips, physicals, rules, try-out schedules, etc.   You will be getting 
very important paperwork that you will absolute need to participate. 
Here is where you are to report:   
For All Current 8th Grade Boys and Girls going to 9th grade next year:  You are going to meet in the CAFETERIA to meet your HS coaches. 
For All Current 7th Graders going to 8th Grade next year, please report to the following:  
C-16:  Football    E-4:  Girls Soccer 
E-1:    Field Hockey    E-5:  Girls XC 
E-2:    Boys Soccer    E-6:  Boys XC 
E-3:    Girls Volleyball 
Your coaches will meet you at these locations.  This meeting will last until 3:00pm and you will be taking the 3:00pm bus home.   
IF you cannot attend this extremely important meeting, or should you have any questions or concerns in particular, please see our 
Athletic Director -- Mr. Schoka in the CST office prior to the Friday, April 21 meeting.  Thank you.   

 

Attention 8th Graders:  If you are interested in running for Freshman Class Officer, there 

will be a meeting after school on Tuesday, April 25, in Room N7. 
 

There will be a Youth Canteen meeting on Monday, April 24 in room N8 at 2:20.  We will be working 
on posters, and will have concession sign-ups for the last dance. 
 
Reminder:  Cell phones are NOT allowed during literacy class. 
 

Attention Students: Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after 

school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian bring you back to 

school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to walk to the high school or WaWa after 

school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office. 
 

Reminder to all students – Backpacks are not permitted in the hallways, only drawstring bags are allowed.  Cell phones 

must be turned off and put away prior to entering the building each morning. Cell phones may not be used during the 

school day unless you have specific permission from your teacher. Cell phones that are seen or heard during the school 

day will be collected and brought to the Main Office. 


